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Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATTN: Mr. C. W. Fay

Vice President - Nuclear Power
231 West Michigan Street
Post Office Box 2046
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53201

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated August 2, 1984, which was
filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review. This
application requested an extension of the deadline for environmental quali-
fication of certain electrical equipment for the Point Beach Nuclear Plant

Unit Nos. 1 and 2. Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170 were not remitted with your
application.

Since your application was filed after the June 20, 1984 effective date of
the revision to 10 CFR 170 on fees, 1t 1s subject to the provision of the
revised rule. This rule uires licensees to remit an application fee of
$150 with each application for 1icense amendment, relief, exemption and other
request. Therefore, it is requested that your Company remit the required
wg‘inuw fee of $150 for your August 2 request. Your Company will be
billed for any additioral costs for the review of your application in accord-
ance with 10 CFR 170.12(c) and 170.21.

Sincerely,

.
Artritnal Sl‘ﬂﬁd m
rteha M. Diges

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Crordinator
License Fee Management branch
0ffic. of Administration
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